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Date: 13th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Feedback on Parent Sessions 
 

This term, we have held ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions for all year groups. The aim has been to strengthen our home 

school relationships by identifying key staff who will support and guide children (and parents) through the academic 

year. Also, to provide useful information to enable home to support their child’s learning journey. 

 

The sessions were well attended but we appreciate that it is not always possible to attend events within the school 

day. We want to make sure that everyone is able to access the information that was shared and therefore, you will 

find the presentations on the school website under the class news heading - Class News | Wodensfield Primary 

 

We would appreciate your feedback on our ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions, including feedback from those parents who 

were unable to attend on this occasion. We are reflective on parent views, in order to improve and build on events in 

school, and hope you can take a few minutes of your time to complete this form. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Regards, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 

Headteacher 

https://www.wodensfield.org/class-news
https://forms.office.com/e/zVg0yjk5eS

